
Erica Avenue Streetscape Renewal
Consultation Summary

More on-street parking will
be retained to better
support our local
businesses and to
accomodate customers

What we did

Mixed support for the
proposed bi-directional
cycling lane

What you said

Improve the pedestrian
environment 

Include  shade trees and
planting to create a cooler
‘green and leafy’
environment 

Create areas for outdoor
dining or shopping
experiences

A wider, safer shared
pathway will now be
provided for both cyclists
and pedestrians, which will  
link to nearby trails in the
future for better
connectivity through
Boronia 

Trees and ground covers
will be planted to cool and
'green' the space

Bespoke luminous
lanterns will be installed
to create artistic interest
and ambience

No outdoor piano!

Retain more of the existing
on-street parking 

Outdoor dining zones will
be located outside cafe's
and restaurants


